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DATE: 06/01/2017 
TYPE OF INCIDENT: Car vs. Bus Accident 
COMPLAINT NUMBER: 17-226108  
REPORTING OFFICER:  Deputy Tim VanHouten 
SUPERVISOR APPROVAL: Sgt. Sal Vitale 
 
 
On Thursday June 1st, 2017 at 6:33 am the Kent County Sheriff's Department, AMR 
Ambulance, and Cutlerville Fire Department responded to a car vs. bus accident in the 7300 
block of South Division Avenue in Byron Township. 
 
Investigation revealed that a Dean Transportation Bus pulled out of the Prescott Mobile Home 
Park onto Division Avenue into the path of 1995 Cadillac passenger car driven by a 50 year old 
Grand Rapids man. 
 
The driver of the Dean Transportation bus and a 21 year old passenger were not injured.    
 
The driver of the Cadillac sustained non-life threatening injuries.  
 
Speed and alcohol were not a factor.  The accident is under investigation. 
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